
 

Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday August 15, 2012 

 

Meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Maryann Fiske, present were 

Bill Cavazza, Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahnamian and Scott Vecchiolla.    

 

Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on motion of Scott 

Vecchiolla and Harry Shahnamian. Bills were reviewed and signed.  

 

Old Business:  

1. Discussion on the removal of the tree by the back surveillance 

camera. It was decided to wait and see if the cameras are going to 

work. 

2. Bill brought in prices on new riding mower. About $14,000. For gas 

and $15,900 for diesel. 

  

 

New Business: 

 

1. Maryann Fiske was asked to get bids on paving the roads.  

2. Lyn Lovell was asked to get the bids on doing the remainder of the 

slate stone section and repairing and putting up all the stones that are 

down.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:55. The next meeting is to be held September 12, 

2012 in Room 2 of the Town Hall. 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 


